
-( 

23 August 2012 

Peter Mericka 
Lawyers Real Estate Pty Ltd 
Suite 6 
3-5 Hewish Road 
Croydon VIC 3136 

Dear Mr Mericka, 

CHIEF JUSTICE'S CHAMBERS 

SUPREME COURT 

MELBOURNE 3000 

Your correspondence of 19 August 2012 is acknowledged. 

The serious allegations contained in your letter are emphatically denied. Any 
concerns you may have with respect to your proceeding before the Supreme 
Court may be pursued by way of avenues of appeal. Thls is a matter entirely 
for you. 

Kindly note that no further correspondence will be entered into with respect to 
this matter. 

Yours sincerely 

Vivienne Macgillivray 
Executive Associate to the Chief Justice 
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